

Do you know a direct care staff that is going above and beyond? We would like to hear from you so we can reward them!

Referrals can be completed by anyone that has direct interaction with the staff that is nominated. (people we support, their families, or other MILS staff)

If the person you nominate receives a "DSP of the Month" award you will receive a \$15 gift card!

Your name:
Staff name you are referring:
Why are you referring this staff person to be a Direct Support Professional of the Month?
Can we use your first name with your comment above if we chose your candidate?
We will publish this comment with a highlight of the staff on our Facebook page and in our newsletter? YES NO
We will also confirm with staff before posting their name to make sure they're comfortable receiving this

Please return this form either by email, hand deliver, mail, or call to Tylor Schmidt.

award and recognition. Rewards are still given to those whom don't want notoriety.

Email: tylor@mwils.com

Mail or Hand Deliver: 809 E. Main Street – Suite 1 – Belle Plaine, MN 56011

Call: 952-456-8064